
      15th December 2022 

Diary dates 
10.02.23 -  Last day of term 

14.02.23 -  Deadline to order school meals for first week 

20.02.23 -  First day back of term  

01.03.23 -  Oak class trip to Tattershall Farm Park 

02.03.23 -  World Book Day—Dress up day 

06.03.23 -  10.03.23 Hilltop Residential Trip  Year 6  

 

9th February 2023 

     

 

Oak Wednesday   

Maple Wednesday  Thursday 

Willow Monday Friday 

Chestnut Thursday Friday 

Rowan Monday Friday 

Silver Birch Monday Tuesday 

Hazel Monday Tuesday 

PE Timetable Spring Term 2 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Thank you to everyone who attended the parent consultation evenings this week; it was lovely to hold 
them in person again and I hope you found them useful. If you were not able to attend and would still like 
to meet with your child’s class teacher, please contact the office to arrange this. 

Year 6 led a very informative collective worship for parents this morning showcasing their learning from 
this half term. Thank you to all of the parents who came along to celebrate their learning with them; I 
hope you enjoyed it. 

On Tuesday, we took part in Safer Internet Day, with celebrations and learning based around the theme 
‘Want to talk about it? Making space for conversations about life online’. The UK Safer Internet Centre 
has produced some helpful online safety advice to help you learn about staying safe online as a family and 
I would encourage you to have a look. The link can be found here:  

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2023/parents-and-carers. 

I hope you all have a lovely half term break and we look forward to seeing the children back in school on 
Monday 20th February. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs J Bentley 

Head Teacher 

Well done to the team who 
represented Heckington St. Andrew’s 

at last week’s Year 1 Sports event! 




